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Drug Recall 
 
DATE OF RECALL: April 15, 2022 
 
DRUG NAME: Insulin Glargine (Insulin glargine-yfgn) Injection, 100 units/mL (U-100) 
 
RECALLING FIRM: Mylan Pharmaceuticals Inc. (a Viatris Company) 

REASON FOR RECALL: This recall was issued due to the potential for the label to be missing on some 
vials. 

FDA LINK: https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/mylan-
pharmaceuticals-inc-viatris-company-conducting-voluntary-nationwide-recall-one-batch-insulin   

OTHER DETAILS: See FDA Link 

RECALLED PRODUCT: 
 

 

Product Description NDC Number Affected Lots Expiration Date 
Insulin Glargine (Insulin glargine-yfgn) 
Injection, 100 units/mL (U-100) 
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